
Rye Recycling Education Committee Minutes for Tuesday, January 16, 2018 

      

 Members attending meeting: Helen Hoffman, John Provencher, & Joan Provencher. 

Called meeting to order at 6:30pm. 

Accepted minutes from December. 

Joan explained she sent information to the two co-presidents of the PTA in Rye about Terracycle. A 

program where students collect recyclables and in return the schools can receive money from the 

different recycling programs that Terracylce offer. Waiting to hear back from them. 

 The meeting concluded at 7:05pm. 

Our next meeting will be held on February 20, 2018 at 6:30pm at the Library.  

        

Respectfully submitted, 

 

John Provencher 

“Recycle; Keep it out of the Landfill.”      


